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Docket No. 030-10026

V.A. Medical Center
ATTN: Fred Malphurs
113 Holland Avenue
Albany, New York 12208

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection No. 90-0U1

This refers to your letter with exhibits dated January 28, 1991, in response to
our Confirmatory Action Letter No. 1-90-019 dated November 29, 1990.

Thank you for informing us of the results of your program audit and of the
corrective and preventive actions documented in your ‘etter. These actions
will be examined during a future inspection of your licunie. program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

Origina! Sizned By:
Ronald R. Bellamy

)f;/ Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Radiation
Safety and Safeguards
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Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of New York
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